## RUMENS

Caroline, Winnie and family would like to thank everyone for the lovely cards and the messages of sympathy received and also everybody who helped and attended the service to celebrate Mike's life. The personal memories, poems and prayers thoughtfully reflected the many facets of the man we loved. We would like to thank Rev. Steve Oliver for conducting the service so sympathetically, Annabelle for her lovely singing, Sandra, Daniel, Andrew, Edward, Ants and Pam for reading so well and Adrian Flower the organist. all of whom made the service so special.Our thanks go to John Lincoln and Jacqui for their kindness and help with the funeral arrangements and Alison for such a delicious buffet afterwards. Sincere thanks must also go to all our family, the Gang, the Mardlers and all our friends for their help and continued support throughout this very sad time. We must thank the Critical Care staff in the Oueen Elizabeth and the Norfolk and Norwich Hospitals tor their care and attention. We also really appreciate those of you who are Blood Donors, without you we would not have had those last precious days together, thank you. The money raised in Mike's memory was £750 this will be presented to Asthma Research King's Lynn.